
 

 

8 February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Y11 students 
 
STUDY DAY -  FRIDAY 10 FEBRUARY 2023 
 
I write with regard to the planned Study Day for all Y11 students on Friday 10 February 2023. 
 
You will know that this is a scheduled INSET Day and the school is shut to all other year groups but I 
feel this is a great opportunity for our Y11 students to participate in intensive Maths and English 
lessons.  This will be beneficial to them in their upcoming mocks as well as aid and support them in 
their GCSE’s in the summer. 
 
All Y11 students will be required to attend school at normal time (8.40am) and we endeavour to finish 
by 1.00pm.  We have notified the local bus company of our early finish but as we go to print we are 
unsure whether they can accommodate this.  Students will not be required to wear school uniform. 
 
Please be aware that the canteen will not be open but the College will provide all students with a bagel 
for breakfast. 
 
I ask that you ensure your son is revising over the half term break as the next round of mock exams 
commence as soon as we return to school on Monday 20 February 2023. 
 
As always, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
Mr Matthew Godden 
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER 


